
 
 
 

EMAIL MESSAGE 
(Posted 9/19/08) 

 
From: Gene Hugoson [Gene.Hugoson@state.mn.us] 
Date: Thu 9/18/2008 2:28 PM 
Subj.: Canceling October EQB meeting 
 
 
While we are close to having a final draft report of the EQB Water Availability Project 
for Board review, given the importance of this activity, I’m canceling the October EQB 
meeting to give participants a little extra time to work through project 
recommendations.  We will meet at the usual time in November to discuss the project 
report and other matters. 
  
 
 
Caution: This e-mail and attached documents, if any, may contain information that is protected 
by state or federal law. E-mail containing private or protected information should not be sent 
over a public 
(non-secure) Internet unless it is encrypted pursuant to Minnesota Department of Agriculture 
and State of Minnesota standards. This e-mail should be forwarded only on a strictly need-to-
know basis. If you are not the intended recipient, please: (1) notify the sender immediately, 
(2) do not forward the message, (3) do not print the message and (4) erase the message from 
your system. 
 
 
 
 


